
 

 
5th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Victorian Christmas Experience 
Gawthorpe Hall 

6th December 2023 
 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that we have managed to get tickets for our Reception children to 
visit Gawthorpe Hall, Padiham, to take part in the Victorian Christmas Experience on 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 10.00am until 12 noon.  
 
The children will be transported by minibus to the venue and return to school for lunch.  
 
This wonderful Victorian Christmas Experience is £9.50 which includes transport to and from 
the venue. Please pay on ParentPay and tick the consent box. Payment is required to attend 
and needs to be paid by Wednesday 15th November 2023 at 1pm. Once you have paid your 
name will be added to the list for your child to go on the trip.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mrs Jackson  
EYFS Teacher   


